April Newsletter 2017

Activity to try at home

Sock Sorters

When you're doing laundry, have your child help you match the socks. Ask him/her to help you match them by size. Then change the rules and ask them to match by color. Have a back and forth conversation about what you are doing.

Grouping objects into categories helps your child understand the world around him/her. When you ask your child to change the rules of the game (from size to colors), you're helping him/her think flexibly and not go on autopilot.

Idea courtesy of Vroom!

An Invitation

Dear Preschool Families -

On Sunday, May 7th, Agnus Dei will be having "Little Lambs Celebration Sunday". This is an event designed to celebrate the preschool and help connect the congregation with all of the great learning and joy that happens during the week. We will be teaching some of the favorite chapel songs throughout worship, and there will also be time taken to honor and pray for all Little Lambs families, past and present. We will also have displays of student projects and pictures new and old. We would like to invite you to celebrate with us! There are two worship services – one at 8:30am and one at 11:00am. Whether you are able to attend or not, we want you to know that Agnus Dei loves and supports your children and is deeply grateful for your connection to our worshipping community.

Peace and Joy,

Pastor Stephanie and Pastor Seth

Please join us this Saturday, April 29th from 9am to noon. We will be spending some time spreading play chips, weeding, and otherwise sprucing up our playground. Feel free to bring your children and garden tools!

Blessings,

Shannon

This year is flying by and there is still so much fun to be had! We have a ton of fun outdoor activities that we can't wait to share with your children. Hopefully sunny weather will arrive before the end of the school year!

Something to remember when the sunny weather is here; we do not have a specific dress code at Little Lambs, but we do recommend that young ladies wear shorts or leggings under their dresses. This is not only helpful on the playground, but also for times that we are sitting on the carpet.

We think that it is terrific that so many families stay after school to use our playground, however, we would like to remind everyone that supervision is important while children are outside. We want everyone to be safe at school. Please help us by reminding kiddos that we go down the slide, we don't throw bark at friends, and we keep our hands to ourselves. This helps to keep the expectations consistent for our kiddos. Thank you for your help!

Upcoming Dates

April 29th 9am-noon– Playground Clean Up Day

May 7th– Little Lambs Celebration Sunday
May 10th– 4/5's & Pre-K Mother's Day Tea
May 11th– 2's & 3's Mother's Day Tea
No school for the Pre-K due to the tea
May 29th– No school, Memorial Day
June 5th– End of Year Picnic